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INDIANA: Medical Malpractice
Patient Compensation Fund Surcharge Rates for Hospitals and Physicians
On February 7, 2013, the Indiana Department of Insurance issued Bulletin 196 (attached) to establish the Indiana Patient’s Compensation Fund surcharge rates for hospitals and physicians for policies effective on or after April 1, 2013.

The Indiana Patient Compensation Fund (PCF) has released its rates for Hospitals and Physicians to be effective for policies effective on or after April 1, 2013.

Please update your records and be sure to calculate the correct rate for any accounts participating in the Indiana PCF.
Also, please note, that in December 2012 the fund converted to an electronic system, details are in the attached.

As a reminder, this fund is voluntary on the part of the healthcare provider but has very strict reporting requirement deadlines if participating.
Please review and be guided accordingly.

[image: image1.emf]IN PCF.pdf














The Program Division is a division of the property & casualty subsidiaries of Chartis U.S., Inc. The material contained herein is proprietary and is intended for use only by Program Administrators.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying, or other use of this material without the express written permission of the Program Division is strictly prohibited.

PROGRAM DIVISION
100 Summer Street/19th Floor, Boston, MA 02110

phone 617-330-1100 / fax 617-330-8595

[image: image2.jpg]_1422347215.pdf









